From: James Counter

Sent: Tuesday, February 11, 2020 12:00 PM **To:** Clerks Richmondhill < <u>clerks@richmondhill.ca</u>>

Subject: RE: Jefferson Schoolhouse

Good Morning,

My name is James Counter, I am the Ward 1 representative for the Richmond Hill Historical Society. I would like to request that council be aware of my personal opposition to this development project. The Jefferson Schoolhouse should be restored and protected as a historical site and not subject to the same whims of development which have so altered the landscape of our beautiful community.

Thank you

James

C&M